
St. John’s Primary School, Swatragh 

I have 3 brief points to contribute… 

1. Retain the inclusion of the Associates. It’s great to have practitioners involved. 

2. Glad to see the introduction of two week’s notice instead of 4. More accurate picture of the 

school is given. Less time for staff to stress. 

3. Avoid the models in use in England AT ALL COSTS. My sisters teach there and they seem to be 

inordinately balanced towards policing rather than genuine improvement. 


